March/2008 Issue: 1



Welcome to La Mano Pottery

There is a lot to celebrate at La Mano these days.

The Spring schedule of classes is getting underway, with a great line-up of terrific teachers. Several of our teachers are new to La Mano, while others are long time friends. A lot of our equipment has been upgraded (including 4 new wheels and two others on their way). Our glaze design and management team has introduced several new glazes and slips to enhance our offerings and the kilns have been firing nearly every day - with an amazing array of beautiful pieces in each load. The gallery redesign provides a great space to display so much more of the work created at La Mano. And we have a terrific team of studio assistants on staff, making the studio safer, cleaner, and even more welcoming.

With this first newsletter, we want to express our thanks to each of you — our customers, students, studio potters and other friends — for helping us provide a peaceful studio environment. We welcome your active involvement, your friendly cooperation, and your amazing creativity.

If you have any suggestions for improvements at La Mano, please let us know.

Register Now!

There are a few spaces still open in our wheel and hand building classes this session. If you are interested or know someone who might be, call or email the studio to confirm availability and register.

1

As of this writing, a space or two is available in each of the following:

Tuesday morning wheel class with Peggy (10:30 am - 12:30 pm)

Tuesday evening hand building class with Suzie (7 - 9 pm)

Wednesday evening hand building class with Melissa (7 - 9 pm)

Thursday evening wheel class with Tony (7-9 pm)

Saturday morning wheel class with Sarah (10:30 am - 12:30 pm)

Saturday mid-day hand building class with Nic (Noon - 2 pm)

Sunday morning wheel class with Haya (10:30 am - 12:30pm)

The "Late Spring" schedule of classes is listed on our website for those of you who want to plan ahead.

Glazing Workshop

Friday, April 4, 2008

7 - 9 pm

Does glazing puzzle you a bit? Want to be more successful or adventurous with glazes, but not sure where to start?

Richard Stauffacher will share some of his secrets about glazing in this two hour workshop. Bring your questions and your bisque pieces. This workshop is FREE of CHARGE and open to all current students and studio potters. Registration is limited, so call or email the studio to reserve your place.



In This Issue
REGISTER NOW!
GLAZING WORKSHOP
THROWING CLINIC

Join Our Mailing List!



Friday, March 28, 2008 6 pm - 9 pm

Advance or improve your skills on the wheel.
Get one-to-one assistance from Peggy Clarke on any problem area or get help in making your "ideal pot". Open to all current students and studio potters. Space will be limited, so call ahead or email the studio to reserve your wheel for that evening.

